Special City Council Meeting

Preliminary Budget 2014
September 9, 2013  

The Special City Council meeting was held on Monday, September 9, 2013 at 5:30 pm at City Hall for the purpose of reviewing the preliminary budget for 2014.  Present was Mayor Brent Sanford and Council Members Justin Voll, Shane Homiston, Marty Mulder, and Randy Samuelson. Absent was Council Members Kris Pacheco and Doug Bolken. Also, present was City Finance Director Aaron Mitchell and Auditor Peni Peterson.  
Council Member Voll moved to approve Pay Application #3 from AHTNA (EMS Building) for $12,350.84.  Motion seconded by Council Member Mulder and carried by the following roll call vote: ayes: Samuelson, Homiston, Mulder, and Voll; nays: none.  

Council Member Samuelson moved to approve the Development Agreement for Fox Hills Village 1 and Fox Hills Village 2.  Motion seconded by Council Member Homiston and carried by the following roll call vote: ayes: Mulder, Voll, Samuelson, and Homiston; nays: none. 

Council Member Voll moved to approve Pay Estimate #9 from Williams Plumbing & Heating (Area 2a & 2b Equipment Improvements Project) for $33,812.30.  Motion seconded by Council Member Samuelson and carried by the following roll call vote: ayes: Mulder, Voll, Samuelson, and Homiston; nays: none.  
The Preliminary Budget for 2014 was reviewed and adopted as presented.  Council Member Homiston moved to approve the preliminary budget.  Motion seconded by Council Member Voll and carried by the following roll call vote:  ayes: Samuelson, Mulder, Voll, and Homiston; nays:  none.  

Final Budget Hearing will be held Monday, October 7th at 6:00 p.m.

Mayor Sanford adjourned the meeting at 7:02 p.m.  Pursuant to NDCC 40-01-09.1, these minutes published subject to the City Council’s Review and Revision.

____________________________


___________________________________
Peni Peterson, City Auditor
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